Oifig an Taoisigh
Office of the Taoiseach

S5th July 2018

Mr. William James McGuire
Lee House

Cappagh
Askeaton
Co. Limerick

Dear Mr. McGuire,

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter to the Taoiseach, Leo Varadkar T.D.

A copy of your correspondence has been forwarded to Simon Coveney T.D.,
Ténaiste and Minister for Foreign Affairs and Trade who has lead responsibility
for the visit of the Pope to Ireland.

Yours sincerely,

A )

Maura Duffy
Assistant Private Secretary to the Taoiseach

Telephone:  01-6194000
E-mail:taoiseach@taoiseach.gov.ie
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